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This measure would make it more challenging for hard-working Oregonians to 

participate in our democracy, especially essential workers like medical personnel, 

who often work long hours, and parents who might have to find childcare in order to 

go stand in line to vote in person. I think mail-in voting also makes it easier for 

citizens to be thoughtful and informed about their voting, as you can do your research 

as you fill out your ballot on your own time. I want a well informed electorate making 

decisions about our future as a state and as a nation.  


